
President's Message
Dear Alumni:

One of my goals for 2020 was the formation of a Rapid Response Team  to provide support for our law
enforcement community. Well, VP Joyce Roach called me on May 30 and in 2 hours we were there to
support APD with 140 meals, water and ice. Thanks to Tom Jenkins and Gene Mullahey for all their help
and support.

As the protests continued on Sunday, we had our partners, the APD Citizens Police Alumni and Bernalillo
County Citizens Alumni joining in our efforts. Together we served 180 meals, water and ice for the ERT
team. We had volunteers from all 3 organizations serving our officers.

On Monday, we continued our efforts with more volunteers from each organization and served 240 meals
to New Mexico State Police, BCSO and APD officers before they went to work. As a special treat this
evening Troop 10443 from the New Mexico Girl Scouts provided cookies for desert.

Thanks to many community supporters all the meals were donated and many of you donated to help
support our snacks, ice and water. If you would like to donate for our next Rapid Response event, visit our
website and click the gold donate button.

We need to provide this support for our law enforcement when they need it. If you are interested in
participating in the next event, please email: president@fbiacaaa.org. This will be an ongoing program
lead by the FBI Citizens Academy Alumni Association with support of BCSO and APD CPA's.

Stay safe and healthy everyone and we will get through this together.

Tim Sheahan
president@fbiacaaa.org

http://fbiacaaa.org/


 
 

FBI National Citizens Academy Alumni Association

A way for our members to show their support
 

We're #AmericaStrong! 
What a great way to show that we're #AmericaStrong! This special offer t-shirt from FBI
National CAAA's branded premium partner,  American Solutions for Business, comes
imprinted with #AmericaStrong on the front of the shirt and the FBICAAA logo in full
color on the left sleeve. 
 
The purpose of this email is to determine our alumni members' interest in purchasing the
shirts so we can finalize an estimate. For example, if we have orders collectively totaling
100 shirts, the prices will range from $13.70 to $19.80 per shirt depending on the size
(plus shipping and sales tax, where applicable); at 200 shirts, the prices will be lower.
Chapters will have the option of soliciting and placing a group order, or letting members
go directly to the ASB website and place individual orders. Individual orders will be
mailed directly to members. 
 
The shirts are made from a 5.5 ounce, 50 cotton/50 poly DryBlend fabric with moisture-
wicking properties and available in sizes S - 4XL. They are offered in royal blue, Navy
blue, charcoal heather grey, and black (as seen below). 

If you are interested in one of these shirts, please contact
president@fbiacaaa.org NO LATER THAN THURSDAY, JUNE 4,
2020.



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Mission
 
The Albuquerque Citizens Academy Alumni Association is a community-based and supported organization, distinct and
separate from the FBI. The association is expected to project a positive image of the FBI in the communities, identify crime
problems affecting specific communities, and establish the exchange of information between the FBI and the community.

The FBI Albuquerque Citizens Academy Alumni Association is a nonprofit organization separate and apart
from FBI.




